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Funding for PE and Sport received 

Total amount received 2018/19 £15,368 

Summary of Funding for PE and Sports spending 2018/19 

• East Staffordshire Sports Partnership – To maintain participation in competitions and collaborate with 
PE specialists across the partnership - £1,200 

• Resources – New  equipment purchased for PE lessons/ Playground Leaders/ Sports Day - £3,000 

• After School Clubs & Active Lunchtimes- Burton Albion to deliver a subsided after school club on 
Wednesdays and Thursdays throughout the year and Active Lunchtime Clubs  £7,000 

• Professional Development Opportunities - Classroom cover to allow the PE Co-Ordinator/other staff to 
attend meeting/ to provide coaching and team teaching alongside other non-PE specialist staff  £1,000 

• Transports to Sporting Events – Coach costs to  Competitions/ Sporting festivals - £800 

• KS1 Gymnastics – Specialist coach to deliver the KS1 Gymnastics over 7 weeks at Uttoxeter Gym Club 
alongside Classroom teacher- £500 

• Sports Week – Whole school trip to Tamworth Snow Dome to participate in winter sport activities - 
£1,000 

• Teaching assistant – to  provide First Aid cover during Active Lunchtime and After School Clubs  £930 

Impact of Funding for PE and Sports spending 2018/19 

Sainburys School Games Award – Bronze Award 

Awards received at Uttoxeter Gymnastics Competition: 

Overall 2nd Year 1 Place School 
Overall 2nd Year 2 Place School 
Overall 2nd Year 4 Place School 
Individual 1st Place Year 2 pupil 
Individual 3rd place Year 1 pupil 
Individual 3rd place Year 2 pupil 
Individual 3rd place Year 4 pupil 

  

• Following KS1 Gymnastics specialist teaching, some of the children are now receiving lessons at Uttoxeter 

Gymnastics Club. 

• KS2 children receiving a widened curriculum due to the increased knowledge/confidence of the PE co-

ordinator – rounders/volleyball 

• New activities offered for after school clubs, seeing some children attend for the first time – archery 

• As a result of Sports Week, several children have since return to the Snow Dome to continue learning 

about the winter sports. 

• All KS1 and KS2 children attended ‘Multi-Skills’ and were able to learn and experience different sports 

for the first time 

• All school children actively participated in our Comic Relief Danceathon 

• All children took part in Active Lunchtime Clubs and Year 3 Sports Leaders trained in leading Active 

Games Sessions from September 2019. 


